


EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY
Town of Wallace – Finance Director
The Town of Wallace (pop. 3,880), located in southeastern North Carolina is seeking an educated and experienced individual for the position of Finance Director. The Train Depot and Boney Mill Pond point to the town’s history while numerous opportunities for recreation and growing commercial development make Wallace an advancing community. Having 3 exits on I-40, it’s a 40 min. drive to Wilmington, 45 min. to the beaches and an hour and a half to Raleigh.  With 64 full-time employees this full-service municipality has an operating budget of approximately $10 million for FY 2022-23. 
 The successful candidate will have a bachelor’s degree in accounting or business and experience in public finance administration including some supervisory work; Finance Officer Certification or CPA advantageous. Salary range $60,000 to $90,000; excellent benefit package including medical, dental, life insurance, retirement, and paid leave. 
Application packet must include cover letter, resume and employment application from our website www.wallacenc.gov (incomplete packets will not be considered). Submit packet to: Finance Director Search, 316 E. Murray St., Wallace, NC 28466. Electronic submissions may be sent to: jnicholson@wallacenc.gov
Open until filled. First round of review begins February 20, 2023. The Town of Wallace is an Equal Opportunity Employer.


















